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“Charitable Gifts Funding the Future” 

“Building Our Future” 
CACF’s Spotlight on Our Youth 

 In the month of June, Mrs. Manns’ grade 3/4 class at R. J. Waugh school in Carberry 

took on a task presented to them by the Carberry and Area Community Foundation. 

The children were asked to create a poster about something they liked about their 

community. At the end, many had come up with wonderful ideas and had put 

together beautiful posters. Pictured below are the students working on those 

posters. Their ideas included places like the arena, the school, the playgrounds, the 

hospital, the library and many others. 

On June 28th, one of the board members from the foundation met with the class. The 

posters were presented and she told the kids what the foundation does and how it 

helps to make their favourite spaces in town great. She told the kids that the reason 

we did these posters was to help connect them with what the Community 

Foundation was, and how it works together with the community to bring ideas and 

projects to life to make our town and area a better place to live. 

As part of connecting the class with another group in town, the agriculture society, 

the posters were collected and entered into the fair for judging and prizes. Our hope 

in doing this project with this group of children was to give them the knowledge of 

what work the foundation supports in the area and encourage them to come up with 

ideas to share on how we can make the community a stronger and happier place for 

the future! 

Thank you, Mrs. Manns and the Grade 3 / 4 class! You were a pleasure to work with! 

 
We value and respect 

your privacy as a donor; 

your name may appear 

in our annual report, 

website and/or display 

board. On occasion you 

may also receive 

mailings from us. 

Please contact us if you 

wish otherwise.  

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carberry and Area Community Foundation Newsletter continued 

 

HOW TO DONATE TO CACF 
 

Donate to CACF at BMO Carberry, 

Westoba Carberry, or by mail to  

Box 807, Carberry.  

   

Donations can be made securely 

online via credit card by visiting the 

Endow Manitoba website sponsored 

by TWF. 

www.carberrycommunityfoundation.com 

Congratulations Scholarship Recipients!   

Governor General’s Medal: 
Camryn McMillan 

CC Medal Award: 

Noah Duguay 

CC Staff Award:  

Genaya Sinclair 

T. Roy and Edith Bailey Memorial Award: 

Teanna Letkeman 

Applied Arts, Trades and Technology Award: 

Alexander Prudnikov 

The Carberry Masonic Lodge #29 Award: 

Eric Schneider 

Edith Alice Stevens Award: 

Kayla Sampson 

Edith Alice Stevens Award: 

Sarah Buchanan 

Jack Lupton Memorial Scholarship:  
Jessica Walker 
4H Beef Club Scholarship: 

Nathan Olmstead 

D & R Forbes Education Assistance Award:  

Hanna Sippel 

 

24 Hour Giving Challenge – Saturday, November 17, 2018  


